
John D. O'Toole 
Vice President 

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.  
4 Irving Place, New York, NY 10003 
Telephone (212) 460-2533 

November 29, 1985 

Re: Indian Point Unit No. 2 
Docket No. 50-247 

Mr. Hugh L. Thompson, Jr., Director 
Division of PWR Licensing-A 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Dear Mr. Thompson: 

In accordance with the Attachment to your letter of March 11, 1985, 
regarding NUREG-0737, Supplement 1, we are submitting a schedule for 
implementation of the Regulatory Guide 1.97 modifications identified in 
our August 30, 1985 letter to you.  

It is our intention to complete all modifications identified in 
Attachment A, Sections 2.0 and 3.0, of that letter, by the end of the 
second refueling outage after the 1986 refueling outage for Indian Point 
Unit No. 2. Con Edison reserves the right to revise this commitment, if 
necessary, following the issuance of a Safety Evaluation Report (SER) by 
your staff, or due to re-examination of the IP-2 modification schedule 
within the context of the priorities of all requirements and Con Edison 
resources and operating schedules (i.e., "Integrated Implementation 
Schedule").  

Should you or your staff have any questions on this matter, do not 
hesitate to call us.  

8512060299 851129 Very ruly yours, 
PDR ADOCK 05000247/ F PDR 4 -7 76 -----

cc: Mr. Steven A. Varga, Project Director 
PWR Project Directorate No. 3 
Division of PWR Licensing-A 
Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Office of Senior Resident Inspector 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
P. 0. Box 38 
Buchanan, New York, 10511 6.1|0


